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Headteacher:  Mrs K. Coates

Burnsfield Street

Chatteris

Cambridgeshire

PE16 6ET

Tel: 01354 692323

Email:  office@kingsfield.cambs.sch.uk
Wednesday 21st July 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Due to the relocation of our Nursery as part of the building programme it will not be  reopening until Wednesday 8th September.

The new entrance for parents will be through the year 2 doors. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused but we want to ensure we have a fantastic nursery for your children.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K. Coates

Headteacher

Please refer to our comprehensive Pupil Privacy Notice on our website or hard copy held by the school office which records how we use information about you and what we do with it.

